April 5, 1976

Louise Hamilton Fine Arts Division Main Library

Dear Louise:

The Exucutive wishes to thank you for the many hours of work you have invested in the Union as Membership Secretary.

Although the position of Membership Secretary is not the most visible or "glamorous" one on the Executive, we want you to know that we were all aware of its importance and of your considerable energies in carrying out what must have often seemed as a thankless chore.

Thanks again, Louise, and best luck in your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Tan Mackenzie,
On behalf of the Executive